
Tēnā koe Matthew, 

Request for Information – Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 

I refer to your official information request dated 28 January 2022, for the following: 

Hutt City Council has budgeted $3.25M in fy21/22 to deliver 'quick wins' in the city's 
cycling and micromobility programme.  Can I please be provided with all planning that 
has occurred to date and an update on contracting/procurement for delivery of said plans 
for how the above funding (for fy21/22) will be utilised? 

Similarly, Hutt City Council has also budgeted $3.25M in fy22/23 for the same purposes. 
Can I also be provided with all planning that has occurred to date for how this funding 
will be utilised? 

Hutt City Council has been working on alignment of its key programmes of work for the next few 
years. This is to ensure that we have an integrated transport system. As part of this, we will be 
looking at packaging projects together to complement the larger infrastructure projects, such as 
Riverlink, Tupua Horo Nuku, Te Ara Tupua and the upcoming Cross Valley Connections 
programme. 

Planning for the micromobility programme is in its earliest stages, as set out in the attached 
document. This programme is subject to recruitment, and detailed planning will commence once 
we have resources on board. 

The majority of funding in the 2021/22 year will be moved to the 2022/23 and 2023/24 years, 
when the programme is expected to be delivered. 

Please note that this lettter may be published on the Council’s website. 

If you have any question regarding this response, please contact me at 
Jon.Kingsbury@huttcity.govt.nz.  

Nāku noa, nā 

Jon Kingsbury 

Head of Transport 

22 February 2022 

Matthew Young 



Encl: Low-Cost Low Risk Program document 
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